
 

 
 
 

 

 

TO: National Executive Committee 

Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants of California, 

Kansas, Illinois and Wisconsin 

 

FROM: J. Marc Burgess, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: May 15, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: Camp Corral 

 

DAV is proud to support Camp Corral—a place where kids are free to be kids, apart from the 

day-to-day challenges they may face as children of wounded, disabled or fallen veteran 

families.  Camp experiences give kids the opportunity to find adventure, build confidence, 

challenge their fears and make life-long friends, all at no cost to the family.  

 

Applications are now open and space is still available at the following camp locations: 

YMCA Camp Loma Mar, California; Camp Wood YMCA, Kansas; 4H Memorial Camp, 

Illinois; and Camp Lakotah, Wisconsin. We encourage you to help spread the word about 

these summer camp opportunities available to children ages 8-15.  Please view the attached 

flyer for additional information on dates and how to apply. Spots are available on a first 

come, first served basis. If you have any questions, please contact partners@dav.org.  

 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

  

 
J. Marc Burgess 

DAV National Adjutant 
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